
Johnson Recreation Meeting 

February 17, 2022 

In Attendance: Lisa Crews, Casie Adams, Jenn Yuris 

Meeting started at 6:05 

Minutes - hold 

Budget – We received 500.00 from Vermont Electric to purchase a new Johnson 

Recreation E-Z Up. Lisa explained to Casie how our budget works and we discussed 

looking for a better way to manage our money to allow us to be eligible for grants.  

Ski – Great season!!! 

Basketball – Successful season, tournament was awesome! We were able to acquire 

some new referees.  

Baseball – OMP Fields – Registration is now open! We currently have lots of 

coaches. The season will start inside in the gym then will transition outside to Old 

Mill Park. We are getting top soil and need someone who does excavating to help 

move and place in areas. Then we will top seed, rake and fill in ruts. Extra top soil 

will be brought over to Legion Field to fill in the side of the ice rink area that is 

caved in to level it out for next year. 

Recruitment – Need members, thinking about doing an event such as a Bingo Night 

or make and take craft for kids and advertise it up. During the event we would 

conduct a Rec meeting in order to hopefully pull in some new families. 

Other Business - If we know anyone who is in 7th grade or above who would like to 

ref. games, we pay 20.00. 

  -We discussed changing the Johnson Rec logo. Possibly doing a logo 

challenge set up through the school for the 6th graders in conjunction with their 

art class???? 

  -Ice rink, the insurance company came to inspect it. The only 

feedback was to post a sign with rules. Lisa has created the sign and laminated it 

has will place it next to the rink.  

 



 


